Hello All! 

We are a week away from opening the 2025 Mississippi Hospital Association Employee Salary Survey.  We are opening the survey on Tuesday, July 1st.  
Once you enroll, you will receive your link to submit your information. If you need assistance in entering your salary information, please let us know. Do not let the lack of time or technical situation keep you from getting this valuable information.  This information is extremely important in helping your company with comparable salaries in similar jobs.  
Friday, August 29th, we will close the salary survey and allow the data to be untouched for 90 days. This is a guideline set by the DOJ. After 90 days you will be sent the composite information and will have access to it anytime you wish. 
Remember only the staff listed on the registration form will have viewing access to the data. So, if someone on your team needs to see the data or would like to see it, they must be listed on the form. 
If you have any further questions, please contact Savio HR Solutions directly. 
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